
Please ensure you download pictures to see this newsletter. If you would 
like to view a PDF version, this will be made available on the SSCP 

website here. 

Frontline Practitioners Supervision Audit 
The SSCP Audit Group are currently undertaking a survey 
style audit around supervision/1:1's. The short survey is 
aimed at frontline practitioners and includes questions around 
things such as how often professionals are receiving 
supervision and how well supported they are to complete their 
roles. Please could all frontline practitioners consider 
completing the survey which can be found here. 

Early Help Strategy Networking Drop-In 
A number of Early Help Strategy Networking Drop-In 
Sessions have been arranged across the borough. 
These in-person events are a great opportunity to build 
relationships and collaborate with others in the field 
and familiarise yourself with the operation of the Early 
Help Strategy. The next drop-in sessions will be held 
on 28th February at Dickens Heath Library. There are currently two timeslots, 12pm 
and 1pm. There are also drop-in sessions being held on 20th March at Olton Library 
with two timeslots, 12pm and 1pm. Please click on the relevant timeslots to book 
your place. Please note, this event is for professionals only. 

All Age Exploitation Screening Tool 
The Exploitation Reduction Delivery Group is currently reviewing 
the All-Age Exploitation Reduction Screening Tool and would like 
feedback from staff who have completed the tool or those who 
receive completed tools. Feedback can be provided using this 
survey. The deadline for feedback is 09.02.24. 

County lines and Exploitation Awareness Training 
Schedule - 26th Feb - 1st March 
West Midlands Violence Reduction Partnership are 
providing the region with a *FREE* online county lines 
and exploitation awareness training schedule. Sessions 
will take place from the 26th February until the 1st March. These are sessions for a 
variety of audiences: Professionals/frontline workers, community members, 
parents/grandparents/carers. For more information and to book your place, please 
click here. 
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Sexual Abuse & Sexual Violence Awareness Week - 
5th - 11th February 

Sexual Abuse & Sexual Violence Awareness 
Week is an annual event that aims to raise 
awareness about the issues of sexual abuse and 
sexual violence. 

It is vital that professionals in Solihull identify and 
respond to child sexual abuse and are confident in 

the role they have to best protect and support children. Solihull SSCP offers training 
on Child Sexual Abuse, the next course is on 20.3.24 and booking can be made 
here. Additionally, there are a number of resources provided by the Centre of 
Expertise for Child Sexual Abuse which can be accessed via our website here. 

Information for Children and Young People about 
the SSCP 
The SSCP have produced a leaflet aimed at children 
and young people with information on what the 
Partnership is, how they can get in touch if they have 
ideas about keeping children safe and what they can 
do if they do not feel listened to. The SSCP would 
like to pass on a big thank you to the Health Ambassadors at Solihull Sixth Form 
College for their help in the design of this leaflet. 

Safer Internet Day - 6th February 
Safer Internet Day 2024 will take place on the 
6th of February 2024, with celebrations and 
learning based around the theme ‘Inspiring 
change? Making a difference, managing 
influence and navigating change online’. 

The UK Safer Internet Centre has developed a range of resources for both young 
people and parents on keeping safe online. In addition, there are a selection of 
education resources ranging from 3 years - 18 years. For more information and to 
view the resources please click here. 

If you have any comments or suggestions for the SSCP Newsletter, please email: 
sscp@solihull.gov.uk 
For more useful information, advice and guidance, please 
visit https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/lscp/ 
To access multi-agency training provided by the SSCP, please 
visit https://training.solihulllscp.co.uk/Learning-and-Development.aspx 
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